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28 April 2023 

Dear Parent / Carer 

KEY DATES SUMMER TERM 2023 

I hope you and your families are keeping well. Our examination groups of students have been working 

hard and I am sure you have been encouraging and supporting your children with their revision whilst 

helping them to maintain a healthy lifestyle and state of mind. Due to some national events, our school 

calendar has had some changes. I am therefore writing to inform you of the following key dates: 

 

Monday 1st May Bank Holiday – School closed. 

Tuesday 2nd May NEU Strike Day – School open to Year 11, Year 13 and specific students only. 

Wednesday 3rd May PTFA meeting 6pm – 7pm on site. 

Monday 8th May Bank Holiday – Coronation of King Charles – School closed. 

Monday 15th May First day of GCSE written examinations. 

Tuesday 23rd May Year 7 and 8 Strive to Be Your Best Evening, (Yr 7 at 5pm & Yr 8 at 6pm). 

Thursday 25th May Year 9 Strive to Be Your Best Evening, 5pm. 

 

On Tuesday 2nd May, Year 11 and Year 13 students are once again invited to use the facilities for revision 

and quiet study.  

 

The half term will be from Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June. Shortly following this, from Monday 

12th June to Friday 16th June there will be end of year exams for students in Years 7, 8 and 9. 

Thursday 13th July will be our Staff Professional Development Day. The school will be closed to students. 

Our final day of the summer term will be Friday 21st July 2023 for everyone.  

 

We continue with our drive for excellent attendance and punctuality. Therefore, requests for leave 

during term time will not be approved.  

 

I hope these dates will assist with any planning and look forward to seeing you at our future parent-

contact events in school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Miriam Manderson 

Headteacher 
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